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June 10, 2014 
 
 
 
 

Oakland Technical H igh School 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Oakland Technical High School on the occasion of 
its 100th anniversary. 
 
The school s commitment to training students academically and 
technically while preparing them to become engaged citizens is 
commendable. 
 
On behalf of the state of California, I send my best wishes to the 
faculty, staff, students and community, both past and present, as you 
reflect on a century of accomplishments and memories. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

EDMUND G. BROWN JR. 
 


